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ROOM FOR HIRE  

Te Korowai Trust has a meeting room available for hire at 

$25 per hour. There is also a kitchen and dining room that 

can be used off of this room.  

If you are interested in hiring this room please contact the 

office.  

Email: robyn@tekorowaitrust.co.nz 

Phone: 03 547 5958 

Address: 398 Main Road, Stoke. 

 

 

 

 



Nau mai, Haere mai! Welcome to Whakatū Te 

Korowai Manaakitanga Trust 

Chevelle Davies (Ngati Porou): 

Chevelle is our new Mokopuna 

Ora Navigator based in 

Motueka. Chevelle brings to her 

role a passion for whānau to 

succeed, to confidently 

participate in Te Ao Māori, 

giving our pēpē the best start in 

a world that has many different 

dynamics, she is an advocate for 

making good positive change & believes within community connections 

there is a balance for life’s choices.  She has experience in leadership and 

parenting with the importance of providing a supportive & safe 

environment. 

“Me mahi tahi tātou te oranga o te katoa” - We must all work as one for the 

wellbeing of all. 

 

Felicity: Felicity is our new Financial Capability 

Mentor. In finding that there isn’t enough 

support and education for whānau around the 

region drove a passion I have held for a long 

time.  

Finding avenues to train in mentoring has 

allowed me to help members of our community. I 

enjoy being able to tautoko, guide, educate and 

advocate while working alongside whānau. 



 

 Korowai Trust hosted the Whakatū Māori 

Women’s Welfare League for lunch 

 

We were fortunate to hear about how the Trust was created, 

stories about the kuia who grace our walls, the history of the 

Māori Women’s Welfare League across the country, and 

heard about their adventures together as a rōpu. Our 

kaimahi felt so honoured and inspired to have them share 

their time, laughter, aroha, and matauranga with us.  

Ngā mihi nui e Te Rōpu Wāhine Māori Toku I Te Ora! 



 

NGĀ MIHI NUI 

We would like to acknowledge and thank Stoke Methodist 

Church and Brian for their help with community projects, 

recently funding a cooking course for rangatahi (youth). 

 

 

WHAKAMIHI  

Congratulations to Michelle Trow! Whakatu Māori 
Women’s Welfare League awarded Michelle a 

scholarship towards her Mahi Wairua Practitioner 
studies with Wiremu Niania Cultural Therapy and 

Turuki Health. 

 

 



 

HOW TO CONTACT US  

Office hours: Monday to Friday 8am to 4.30pm  

398 Main Road Stoke  

Contact Details: Phone: 03 5475958Email: 

robyn@tekorowaitrust.co.nz  

Website: http://www.whakatutekorowaitrust.co.nz  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/TeKorowaiTrust

  


